
 

Plexconcil Circular dated 01.07.2020 
  
            
To, 
All the Members of the Council, 
  
  
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding seeking comments/inputs on India-USA Commercial Dialogue - 
from MSME viewpoint 
 
  
We wish to inform you that the next India-USA Commercial Dialogue on Standards Cooperation 
is to be held this year. 
  
In this regard MSME Members are requested herewith to kindly arrange to furnish urgently inputs 
/issues  /proposals, if any, from MSME sector's perspective, that may be taken up with the USA 
side. 
  
   
Members are requested herewith to kindly expedite and furnish the requisite inputs/comments, 
latest by 02.07.2020 (3pm) at bharti@plexconcil.org.  
  
  
  
  
This is for your information. 
  
  
  
  
Best regards 
  
Plexconcil Team 
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